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August 25, 1980 )

'XJ/! m o /Y V V
Mr. N. Moore
Nuclear Regulatory Ccmnission
Office of International Programs
7735 Old Georgetown Road
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Re: Export License Application - XSIM-1444 (NUK-264) 79-030/01

Dear Mr. bbore:

Please adjust the quantities of material listed on our license
application dated January 24, 1979, and subsequent amendment
dated February 13, 1979, to read as follows:

10.364 Kg U containing 9.670 Kg U235
enric.hed to a maximurn of 93.3 percent U235

All other information 31sted will remain unchanged.

Thanking you in advance for your help and cooperation.

Sincerely,
/- -

- -

j' icki Matson
Assistant Manager

Washington Operations
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